
October 14, 2021 

Crown Pacific is dedicated to delivering the highest level of service with a commitment to 

providing the most consistent deliveries in your service area.  Due to a national shortage in 

transportation and logistics personnel we must make some changes in our delivery operation 

to ensure consistent service to all our customers.  

Effective November 1, 2021, we will implement the below: 

$300   

Orders $301-450 

Orders $451 + 

minimum order 

$30.00 delivery fee for local routes 

all orders will be subject to $4.95 fuel 

surcharge to cover incoming freight fuel 

surcharges 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to e-mail your sales representative or 

call (425) 251-8750. 

Thank you for your business and continued partnership, 

Crown Pacific Fine Foods 

8809 South 190th 

Kent, WA 98031 

(425) 251-8750 Ext. 25

(425) 251-8802 Fax

Website: www.cpff.net


